
 

 
 

The Rotary Club of Richfield MN has been serving the Richfield community for over 60 

years.   We are neighbors, friends and community leaders who come together for networking, fun, and to 
create positive, lasting change in the Richfield area and around the world.  We are part of an international 
network of 35,000 Rotary Clubs with 1.2 million members worldwide, reaching across boundaries to 
expand our impact.    

As club members have retired and / or moved away, fewer Richfield Rotarians have maintained direct 
connections to Richfield, making it more difficult to effectively serve the community.   

A “Richfield Rotary Relaunch” is now underway, with a focus on creating what will essentially be a 
new club with members that live, work and/ or do business in Richfield.  Under the Rotary 
International umbrella, the new club will set its own schedule and determine its own goals and 
activities, based on members’ interests and personal commitments.   
 
Informational and planning meetings will take place this summer, in preparation for a formal 
Relaunch in September, 2019.   Updates and scheduled meetings will be posted on the web at 
richfieldrotary.org and on the Rotary Club of Richfield Facebook page.   
 
For more information or to get on the relaunch e-mail list, contact Barbara Devlin 
(bdevlinmn@gmail.com) or Chip Groth (whitgroth@hotmail.com).    
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